
Need to      

Dispose of 

Sharps? 

You can now drop off your       

home-generated used needles at 

the following location: 

Florida Department of Health                    

in St. Lucie County 

Gwenda Thompson                                   

Trades Career Center 

3855 S US Hwy 1 

Ft Pierce, FL 34982 
 

Bring your container                

Monday – Friday                       

8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

(closed noon to 1:00 p.m. for lunch) 

Disposal fee is 

$5.00           

New Sharps container 

Available upon  

Request.  

 Questions?  

  Call (772) 873-4931 

Edwards Rd 

Midway Rd 

3855 S US 1 


